Please help us keep our students safe! Parents walking stu-
dent in or out must use the Park & Walkup area so children
are not crossing through and slowing up traffic through the
Car Drop-off line. Do not park across from the main
entrance with your child and cross through traffic— it is

| dangerous for our kids and slows up everyone using the
established Car Drop-off line.

Parents in the car line should follow the “Yellow” traffic
pattern for student drop off and pick up. Cars should

{ approach the entrance from Avenue U in the north bound
lane.

In the interest of safety, no thru traffic will be allowed on
Broadway (between Ave S and Ave U) during the following
times: 7:15 A.M.—7:45 A.m. & 2:45 P.M.—3:45 P.M.

It is extremely important that everyone follow the
established car line route and procedure. Please be aware
that the first couple of weeks of school bring longer car lines
and wait times than normal.

Your patience is much appreciated.

Off/Pick Up

J

All parents who plan to pick up their
child MUST have a pick up tag.
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